




























Dick, 
I’ve looked at your paper, and it seems fine.  We don’t do true enrollment projections through EMCS for 
PhD programs, as the model for the PhD programs is very different from masters programs. In general 
PhD programs do not rely on mass-market recruitment and enrollment, and resources come from 
sources other than student paying tuition.  While we advertise and support the admission process, the 
department/faculty are much more engaged in the outreach and recruitment of individuals for the 
program. 
  
The four students per year you list in the paper seems fine, of course the ability to attract and enroll 
those students will be based on having the funding and resources available to them. 
  
Let me know if this is sufficient for you to proceed, 
Diane 
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